
From: Stefan Becket <stefan@mic.com>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/18/2015 10:28:21 AM

Subject: Media inquiry re: Confederate flag

Hi there, I'm a reporter with Mic. I just talked to someone in your office who passed along your 
contact info. I'm wondering if you can tell me if the Confederate flag is flying on the statehouse 
grounds today, and whether it's at half-staff. Seeing a few tweets about it but want to confirm one way 
or the other. I can be reached at 7178878354.

Thanks,
Stefan Becket


-- 

Politics editor, Mic
@stefanjbecket
717-887-8354
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